
Date: 

Time: 

MINUCrES OF MEETING 

CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

September 14, 1965' 

7: 30 PM 

Members Present: Gimbel, Purdin, '['heiss, Schell, Butler 

Mr. R. Miller presented the plans for the location of 
North Village Drive (Village South). These plans (Issue 
9/14/65 R. Woolpert) were consistent with the Commission 
recommendations of August 18, 1965 and approval was 
unanimous. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Mann Butler, Secy. 


